
 
 
 
December 29, 2023 

 

UM 2024 Direct Access Investigation 

Workshop Announcement  
 
This announcement provides details for Oregon Public Utility Commission (OPUC) Staff’s upcoming 

UM 2024 workshop. The workshop will cover expectations for parties’ upcoming straw proposals and 

provide an opportunity to discuss positions on certain issues to gauge potential for settlement 

discussions. Staff also encourages parties to be prepared to discuss the future schedule for this docket.  

 Date: Monday, January 8th, 2024 

 Time: 11:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

 Participation Details: Link to Microsoft Teams Meeting 

Dial-in: 1-503-446-4951 
Phone Conference ID: 192 403 657#  

 
A detailed agenda will be shared with the UM 2024 distribution list prior to the workshop. 
 

 

If you have questions about the workshop, please contact:  

 

Madison Bolton 

503-508-0722  
madison.bolton@puc.oregon.gov 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YmQyNDFhZjMtYzI2OC00MDU5LWE3MzMtMjFkZGM3N2RiMDNj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22aa3f6932-fa7c-47b4-a0ce-a598cad161cf%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%222dce1d85-58cb-492a-a323-9c9683754001%22%7d
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